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Confronting new technologies in the workplace
ILO Commission to report on the Future of Work 
_________________________________________

Hello, I’m Marc Belanger. 

This is a RadioLabour special report recorded on Monday March 12. 2018. I’m Marc Belanger. 

Trade unionists around the world are becoming increasingly concerned about the impacts of new technologies and business practices which will impact work in the future. Some of these new technologies include artificial technology, driverless cars and computer apps. And then there are emerging business practices such as Uber which makes under-paid drivers essentially extensions of computer communication systems. Where all this is heading is the focus of an initiative of the International Labour Organization. The ILO is the UN’s specialized agency concerned with matters of work in the world. It has established a Global Commission on the Future of Work to study the new technologies and practices coming our way and make recommendations for how governments, employers and unions can react. The Commission recently held its second meeting in Geneva. Guy Ryder reports on the results. Mr. Ryder is the first unionist to lead the organization in its 99 year history.

(audio)

One of the members of the ILO’s Commission on the Future of Work is Philip Jennings the General-Secretary of UNI global union. Mr. Jennings is worried about the new technologies coming into play and how they will be implemented. 

(audio)

And that’s it: international labour news you can use. RadioLabour’s newscasts are available on its website, Facebook, iTunes, union web sites and community radio stations. Follow us on Twitter @radiolabour. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: its’s all about global solidarity. 
